PLUM SU #5908 COOKIE TRAINING

From: Carol Newmaster [mailto:branley92@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 7:08 PM
To: adel weischedel; Amanda Kmonk; Amanda Kimmel; Bonnie Gerken; Cara Monick; Carol Newmaster; Cathy Wildow; Darla Burns; Donna Klipa; Donna Tamuschy; Erin Bartolomeo; Kaczmarek, Karen; Kay D'Incau; Laura Burnett; Laura Caruso; Lori Brown; Margi McClintock; Marla Sourlas; Mary Ann DeGrano; Megan Klucinec; Melanie Stetzer; Meredith Lauffer; Molly Roedersheimer; Rebecca Durante; Stacey Mamatas; Suzy Hunter
Cc: Deb Gerhard
Subject: Cookie Training

 10-29-13
   At our November Service Unit Meeting which is November 19th, we will having a mini cookie training for our January GS Cookie Sale.  Please make sure your cookie mom/dad is registered and that I have her name, email, contact information.    Please bring her/him to the meeting but not necesary if they have done this in the past.  No new cookies this year and price will remain the same.
 
Troop Cookie Manager must be registered and have gone through the VMS system and been approved. 
